

ĐỀ THI HỌC KÌ 2 TIẾNG ANH 6 GLOBAL SUCCESS

I. Read the passage carefully and then choose the best answer

My last Sports Day occurred on the 8th of September in 2021. On that day, the school was beautifully decorated with colorful flags. Parents were invited to watch their children participate in many events.

In the morning, our class was divided into four groups and they competed against one another. The children used balls, hoops, skipping-ropes and bags in the competition. The parents cheered for them very much.

In the afternoon, we had more interesting events. The Upper Primary students competed in many sports such as hurdles, relay races, short distance races, high jump and long jump. Every participant tried their best to win as many trophies as possible for their team. The prize-giving ceremony marked the end of the exciting day. The winners were cheered and carried on their classmates' shoulders. Though we were very tired, we enjoyed ourselves very much.

1. When did her last Sports Day take place?(take place = occur: diễn ra)

- A. on the 8th.
- B. in 2001
- C. September in 2001.
- D. On 8th of September in 2001.

2. What was the school decorated with?

- A. balls, hoops, skipping ropes and bags
- B. toys

ANH NGŨ' KEY MEANS

C. colorful flags

D. No information

3. Who were invited to watch her children participate in many events?

A. children

B. parents

C. teachers

D. friends

4. What sports did the Upper Primary student compete in?

A. high jump and long jump

B. short distance races

C. hurdles and relay races

D. hurdles, relay races, short distance races, high jump and long jump.

5. Why did the participants try their best?

A. Because they wanted to win many trophies.

B. Because they wanted to make their parents happy.

C. Because they wanted to classmates happy.

D. Because they wanted to participate again.

II. Find the mistake in every sentence below.

1. The (A) students forgot their homework (B), but (C) the teacher was angry (D) with them.

2. He starts (A) to learn how to (B) play the piano (C) in (D) 2018.

3. If we will plant (A) more trees in (B) the schoolyard, the school (C) will become a greener place (D).

4. My mother likes (A) hanging out (B) with his (C) friends at (D) weekend.

5. The (A) coat belongs (B) to me. It's (C) my (D).

III. Choose the correct answer.

1. These bags are _____. They can be used many times.

A. reduce B. repeat C. recycle D. reusable

2. He _____ out with his friends last week.

A. go B. went C. gone D. will go

3. People _____ on Mars some days, but it is too expensive to travel there.

A. live B. are living C. will live D. have lived

4. Please _____ up. We are going to be late for school.

A. hurry B. to hurry C. are hurrying D. hurried

5. _____ is it from your house to school? – It's about 2 kms.

A. How long B. How far C. How often D. How much